
 

Our learning this week… 

Maths 

We have been learning about multiples, factors, divisibility rules and 
prime numbers. Finishing with a Prime investigation. 

English 

The children’s stories are really shaping up and I am looking forward to 
marking them. 

History 

The children wrote diaries as though they were a monk on the island of 
Lindisfarne (the night the Vikings invaded). They have now started 
researching their own project on this topic. Their next home learning is 
on Google Classroom and is all about Viking Long boats-some keen 
children have already completed this! 

Parents Evenings 

I look forward to seeing many of you over the coming weeks using 
Microsoft Teams. If you are not able to meet using this medium please 
email me and I can arrange a time to give you a telephone call. 

P.E 

We are finishing 
our dances and the 
unit on Volley Ball. 
Here are some 
action shots below: 
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